Attachment F

From: PDD Planning Commission
Subject: FW: Planning Commission meeting, May 6

From: Amy Satterfield <mamsat5@cox.net>

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 4:32 PM

To: PDD Planning Commission <pdd.planningcomm@ phoenix.gov>
Subject: Re: Planning Commission meeting, May 6

| just wanted to publicly go on record that the developer has demonstrated a willingness to work with the neighborhood
and has agreed to fund a comprehensive traffic study for the entire Kierland area. This is something the City of Phoenix
wouldn’t be able to fund otherwise and will greatly benefit the area moving forward.

Amy
mamsat5@cox.net




